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Letters to the Editor
Likes police report humor

Dear Editor
I appreciate your writer's inspired humor in the Moraga police reports, and I wish that Lafayette and Orinda
were open to similar treatment. What kind of Grinch would not smile at "Oh give me a drone..." in the
recent Moraga police report.
Richard White
Moraga

Keep Moraga Police Reports funny

Dear Editor, 
Regarding Moraga Police Reports, I noticed that your last edition did not include the humorous writing of
previous reports and were therefor dull to read like the Lafayette and Orinda ones. You should pay no
attention to the letter from the resident with no sense of humor in your previous edition who disagreed. 
Barry Gross
Moraga

If Orinda is feeling weary and down, it has a bridge for that

Dear Editor, 
So congratulations to the City of Orinda for finally finishing the Miner Road bridge. Now as a famous local
bridge it needs an appropriate name.
Since troubled waters destroyed the old bridge, I suggest that the new one be named "Troubled Waters."
Having a "bridge over troubled waters" (perhaps the only one in the country) would seem like a distinctive
boon to Lamorinda -- and frankly a lot of fun for music lovers everywhere. Maybe even Simon and/or
Garfunkle could be invited to the dedication. Hope that the Friends of Orinda Creeks can take this up - and
that our city council will be supportive. Just hoping...
Harlan Van Wye
Orinda

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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